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June 11, 2025 
 
To:  Columbia County Building & Zoning  

135 NE Hernando Ave # 21, Lake City, FL 32055  
Re:  LYE CHARLES – PV Installation  

223 SW MEADOWLANDS DR, LAKE CITY, FL 32024 
 

To whom it may concern, 
 
This letter serves to inform all concerned parties about the changes being made to the proposed solar system at the address 
listed above. 
 
Discrepancies: 

 Change Racking to Unirac NXT Horizon. 
 
 
Corrections: 

 Change Racking to Unirac NXT Horizon on all applicable pages. 
 Changes are clouded and marked with the symbol "B". 

 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jeffrey Torres, PE #80379 
Exp. 02/27/2027 
 

 Digitally signed

by Jeffrey A Torres

 Date: 2025.06.11

'16:33:06 -04'00


